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Department of Planning and Public Works 

Public Hearing Summary Report 

 
P.Z. 08-2010 17531 Wild Horse Creek Road (Larry Mintz): A request for a change of 

zoning from “PC” Planned Commercial District to an “E-1” One-Acre District 1.47 acre 

tract of land located at 17531 Wild Horse Creek Road (18V610106). 

 

Summary 

Larry Mintz requests a change of zoning from “PC” Planned Commercial to an “E-1” 

One Acre Estate District for a 1.47 acres tract of land located at 17531 Wild Horse Creek 

Road. The purpose of the application is to change the zoning of the subject site to be used 

as a residence. The current structures on the subject site include a brick ranch style house, 

a shed, and a garage.  

 

The City of Chesterfield Comprehensive Plan Land Use Map delineates the subject site 

as “Neighborhood Office” land use designation within the Wild Horse Creek Road Sub 

Area. Although the proposal does not meet the City of Chesterfield Comprehensive Plan 

Land Use, it is consistent with surrounding land use and zoning.  

 

A public hearing further addressing the request will be held at the October 11, 2010, City 

of Chesterfield Planning Commission meeting. Attached, please find a copy of the Public 

Hearing Notice. The Outboundary Survey is located in packet item IX.A for the site.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kristian Corbin 

Project Planner 

 

Cc: Michael G. Herring, City Administrator 

 Rob Heggie, City Attorney 

 Michael O. Geisel, Director of Planning and Public Works 

 Aimee Nassif, Planning and Development Services Director 

 

 

V.B. 




